
 
 

August 12, 2020 
Dear La Verne Heights Families, 
I am pleased to share several important updates to prepare for the start of the school year. Read on for more 
information about: 

Infosnap Registration Letters 
Teacher Assignments 

Chromebooks/ Workbooks/ Student Materials 
Back to School Night 

The First Day of School 
 

Registration Letters- This Week:​ You should receive your ​Infosnap​ registration letter by US Mail. Thank you 
for completing the registration process to ensure that we have current information in our records. If you do not 
receive your letter by Monday, August 17, please contact us for assistance. 
 

Teacher Assignments- Friday, August 21:​ You will receive an email with the name and room number for 
your child’s class on Friday, August 21 after 3 pm.  
 

Chromebooks/ Workbooks/ Student Materials-  Monday, August 24:​ Two options will be available for you 
to receive a Chromebook (laptop computer) and Student Materials (workbooks and supplies).  

Option One- ​Morning ​Sneak Peek- ​For families who desire to 
connect to the classroom environment and teacher. Participants must 
adhere to the following safety guidelines:  
● LVH students and up to 2 adults 
● Mask required for all individuals 
● Follow ground arrows to enter and exit, maintain 6 ft. separation 

from others 
● Classroom doors will be blocked by desk/ table; classroom entry 

not permitted.  
● Restrooms and all other school facilities will be closed to visitors.  
● Adhere to the time schedule to minimize the number of people on 

campus at one time. 
Grades  K, 2, and 5 
8:00 - 8:30  Student last name A - G 
8:30 - 9:00  Student last name H - M 
9:00 - 9:30  Student last name N - Z 
9:30 - 10:00 Families with siblings in 1, 3, 4 
 
Grades 1, 3, and 4 
10:00 - 10:30 Families with siblings in K, 2, 5 
10:30 - 11:00  Student last name A - G 
11:00 - 11:30  Student last name H - M 
11:30 - 12:00  Student last name N - Z 

Option Two-​ Afternoon ​Grab & 
Go- ​For those families who 
desire to minimize contact. Drive 
to the 3 minute parking in the 
front of the school. Call the 
school office at: ​909-971-8205  
Items will be brought to you 
outside.  
 

1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
5:00 pm - 6:00 pm 

 

NOTE: 
We strongly encourage every 
student to sign out and use a 
BUSD Chromebook. This will 
allow us to easily troubleshoot 
any concerns and also permit 
individual use when hybrid 
learning begins. 
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Back to School Night-​ ​Tuesday, August 25:​ We hope you can join us for Virtual Back to School Night. 

5:30 Welcome/ Teacher Introduction 
5:40 - 6:10 Teacher Presentations for Kindergarten through 2nd Grade 

6:10 - 6:40 Teacher Presentations for 3rd through 5th Grade 
Teacher information will be recorded and available to view at a later date if you are unable to join. 
 
The First Day of School is Wednesday, August 26! 
 
Please contact us if you have questions. Our school office is now open Monday through Friday, 9:00 am 
through 1:00 pm and by appointment.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Jaymi Abusham 
Principal 
 
 


